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FY 18-19

BE ALERT, STAY ALERT, STAY SAFE!

ATTENTION
Memorial Day 

A Day To Remember And Honor Those 
Who Paid The Ultimate Sacrifice For 
Our Country.  We Owe It To Them Not To Squander This 
Gift Through Needless Loss Of Life. 

Prior to the long weekend think of these Safety Tips:

 Use Your Safety Equipment like Seatbelts, Personal Floatation 
Devices, Motorcycle Safety Gear and any PPE Required at Work 
use at Home.

 If You are Traveling, Prepare Your Vehicle, Begin well Rested 
and Take Periodic Breaks. Drive Defensively.

 If Your Activities Include Drinking Alcohol Have a Designated 
Driver or Transportation. 


